National Association of the Remodeling Industry, Eastern Massachusetts Chapter

EM NARI NEWS



January 2001



New Feature:

Member Spotlight

EM/NARI is pleased to announce a new feature in the newsletter, the Member Spotlight.

The Newsletter Committee has searched the membership and is very happy to announce that David Morgan of DRM Design Build Inc. in Southborough is our first featured member

David is currently sitting on the EM/NARI Board of Directors; he is Chairman of the Wheelchair Ramp Committee and has been instrumental in revitalizing that committee. We built our first ramp in over a year in November of last year for a handicapped high school student in Brookline. David has plans to build two ramps in 2001. The first will be done in April or May, the project is already in the design phase. If you can offer any help to the committee, David would love to hear from you (508-485-8005, drmdesign@aol.com).

Last June, EM NARI named DRM Design Build the 2000

winner for Residential Historical renovation/ Restoration, and more recently, NARI/National awarded his company the Regional CotY award for Historic Preservation. Congratulations!

In addition to running an award winning remodeling company, and finding time for the wheelchair committee, David is a very interesting person. He graduated from

Dartmouth College in 1975 with a B.A. in English and Architectural History. Residential Construction was in his blood too; both of his grandfathers were contractors. He started off in the construction industry in Chicago in the late 70's and worked the boom years of the 80's on Martha's Vineyard. His office has been located in Southborough for the past several years., and he works primarily in Weston, Concord, Sudbury, and the western suburbs.

One of David's interests is the study of Gothic Architecture. He has a son Reed living in France, and this fall David spent 10 days visiting with his son and touring the eathedrals in the French Countryside.

He is also very active in his family life at home. He works hard to be sure his two children at home know who he is. His six year old daughter Emily started school in the fall, and 10 month old son Nathan helps keep both David and his wife Sandra very busy.

Somehow with all of that going on David is also the Vice President of The Southborough Open Land Foundation (www.SOLF. org). This is a non-profit, non-governmental organization whose purpose is to preserve open land and the rural character of the town of Southborough.

EM/NARI would like to thank David for all of the things he does for both NARI and our community, and we congratulate him on his recent successes.

